
 

 

MINUTES 
City of Niagara 

Special City Council Meeting 
Tuesday, April 28, 2020 

4:45 P.M. 
Niagara City Hall 

1029 Roosevelt Road 
Niagara, WI 54151 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 4:45 p.m. by Mayor George Bousley.  Present: Aldermen Lynn 
Burke, Mike Darne, Dan Decker, Joe Johnston, Glenn Lantagne and Don Shampo; Public Works 
Coordinator Ron Rugg and Administrator/Clerk/Treasurer Audrey Fredrick.  
 
A motion was made by Alderman Decker and seconded by Alderman Darne to approve the agenda. 
Motion carried. 

 
There were no public appearances. 
 
A motion was made by Alderman Shampo and seconded by Alderman Decker to approve driveway 
curb cuts for the Highway 141 project at:        
 1009 Main Street 
 949 Main Street 

1256 River Street 
There is no cost to the city or residents for this, per Andrew Fulcher of the DOT and Ryan Erkkila of 
Coleman Engineering. Once the permanent curb is in place, there will be a cost to the resident for 
this service, if the contactors elect to do the cut. A roll call vote was taken, with all present voting 
“AYE”. Motion carried. 
 
Alderman Shampo moved to grant Mayor Bousley the authority to approve minor changes for the 
Highway 141 DOT project if it the changes are within the limits of the ordinances (example: curbs, 
driveways, etc.) Alderman Lantagne seconded the motion. Motion carried. 
  
There being no further business, a motion was made by Alderman Decker and seconded by 
Alderman Darne to adjourn. Motion carried. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:52 p.m. 


